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December 13, 2011 
         

Notice of Change – Flash Memory Connectors 
 

Valued Distribution Partners, 
 
We would like to inform you of a change that impacts our Flash Memory connector products.  In an effort to 
mitigate the risk of tin whisker growth, all applicable part numbers will change from bright tin to matte tin plating. 
 We feel this is positive change that will improve our product and benefit all of our customers. 
 
Part numbers impacted by this notice are: 
 
10100XXXXXX 
11400XXXXX 
 
This change will be implemented into production by Jan 1, 2012.  If you have any questions or concerns, please 
do not hesitate to contact your local Amphenol representative, or me directly. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
 
Ron Anderson 
Product Manager 
Amphenol Canada Corp. 
 
T: (416) 754-5718 
E: rona@amphenolcanada.com 
www.amphenolacp.com 
 
 
Cc: Judy Reppy, David Pearson 
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